Dangelu report to Igelu 2023

The Danish Ex Libris user group meets regularly twice per year and after a period with decreasing
attendance, the attendance has increased again. This is partly caused by more libraries switching to
Alma, including 5 libraries that go live late September 2023.

Most of the participating libraries are part of the KBDK consortium, but Dangelu also has several
Alma libraries outside of this consortium.

As a new activity since last year, we have created a National User Group sub-site at Igelus web site.
This has mainly been created to keep a fixed link that we can refer potential participants and other
interested parties to tell them about the existence of Dangelu.
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